
MENTALLY DEFICIENT CHILDREN SCHOOL 

 

 

The Department of commerce ( Accounting and Finance) had organized a visit to 

Children’s Aid Society on 16 the March 2023 at 11.00 am as a part of social 

activity. The students visited Mentally Deficient Children School and interacted 

with the mentally challenged children. The Principal of the school in her lecture 

informed the participants about the educational and other activities conducted for 

the inmates of the School. The students learnt about the efforts taken by the 

Teachers and staff to bring such children in the mainstream of the society. In the 

school many programs are conducted to earn them a livelihood by teaching them 

compatible skills. 


